
 

 

Contractor Connection Employees Donate Nearly 400 School Supplies 

Donations Benefit Children of Military Families and Wounded Warriors 
 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. (September 1, 2015) – 

During the month of August, Contractor 

Connection employees donated nearly 400 

school supplies, including 12 backpacks, as 

part of Operation Homefront's Back-to-

School Brigade, a nationwide school supply 

collection campaign. 

The supplies will benefit children of military 

families and wounded warriors. 

We're happy we could support such a great cause, and we’re thankful to everyone who joined us in 

donating! 

 
About Contractor Connection 
Contractor Connection, an industry leader in contractor managed repair and home improvement 
services, provides insurance carriers and consumers a national network of residential and commercial 
contractors that are vetted and managed for performance, measuring quality, timeliness and customer 
satisfaction. 


